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April 26, 2022 
  
  
Memorandum No. ABB – 22 - 11 
  
For                   :          All UP Diliman Faculty and Staff 
                               
Subject           :          TNVR (Trap-Neuter-Vaccinate-Return) Project 
 
 
Please be informed that the Office of the Vice-Chancellor for Community Affairs (OVCCA) is 
organizing a TNVR (Trap-Neuter-Vaccinate-Return) project in May 2022. The population count of 
the dogs and cats on campus will help us study the results and decide on the distribution of slots. 
 
Since there will only be 100 slots for the surgery of campus cats and dogs, we are requesting the 
units to fill up the population survey at this link: https://bit.ly/TNVRSurvey   until 04 May 2022.  
 
For any questions, please call 89282947 or text 0999.411.4039 (Prof. Khrysta Rara). 
 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
ALELI B. BAWAGAN, Ph.D.    
Vice Chancellor for Community Affairs 
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